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Dear parent/guardian,

Mount Pleasant Primary School is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and
would like to advise you of our voluntary financial contributions for 2025.

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian curriculum and we
want to assure you that all contributions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our
families ensures that our school can offer the best possible education and support for our students.

Mount Pleasant Primary School appreciates the contributions made by our families. We value the
financial support from you that contributes to us being able to offer a range of optional items and
activities that enhance or broaden the schooling experience of students and are above and beyond
what the school provides to deliver the curriculum.

For further information on the Department’s Parent Payments Policy please see a one-page
overview attached.

Yours sincerely,
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Carly Middleton Samantha Kargaran

Acting Principal School Council President



